
Steering Committee

Minutes

October 21, 2009
Attending:  Andrew Clifford, Larry Gage, Beverly Kalinowski, Kawana Leggett, Janet Morrison, Amanda Norvell, Thomas Samper
Review of Minutes:  The minutes for 9/16/09 were approved. 

Old business

1. The CFA’ s responses to the Provost’s suggested changes to the Five-Year review document were received and will be forwarded to the Provost for review. 
2. Andy Leynes will be advised to provide his comments about student travel forms directly to CSCC in the form of testimony, since they are currently working on a new student travel policy. Steering also will check on the progress of this work in CSCC.

New business

1.  Tabitha Dell’Angelo (Education) has been appointed to SOSA in response to a request from the SOSA Chair, Lisa Grega, which Steering forwarded to the Faculty Senate President, Cindy Curtis. Steering will update the SOSA roster on the Governance web page.
2. The draft charge to CAP on Engineering transfer credit was discussed and approved for sending to CAP pending a few small changes.
3. The issue of mid-semester grades that was brought forward from Dean Rifkin was discussed. A draft charge will be developed to be reviewed via email or at the next meeting.
4.  The request from Amanda Norvell to consider the place of an ad-hoc committee to consider family-friendly policies, as part of the NSF ADVANCE grant, was discussed. It was decided that she should bring the need for such an ad-hoc committee directly to the Provost. Further, Steering urges this committee to proceed in its work in a transparent manner and be sure to engage all stakeholder groups and receive testimony, similar to the process that occurs within Governance. 
A general discussion centered on the need to include in the Governance Review consideration of how ad-hoc committees, task forces, etc. function at TCNJ.  

Continued . . . 

5. The Faculty Senate’s request for a policy on office hours was discussed. It was agreed, as long as no existing policy is located,  a joint charge to CFA and CAP will be developed.
6. The honor code proposed by the SGA and its resolution to have this honor code adopted by TCNJ was discussed. It was decided that these will be sent to CPP with a charge to consider its adoption.

